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Cooler weather is here and that means coats 
and jackets. Please teach your child to be 
independent and put on their own coat and 
start zipping them. They feel so proud when 
they can do it themselves! Also, please try 
and label your child's coat, gloves, hats, 
boots, etc. with their name or initials!  The 
children don't always recognize their items 
especially if they are new. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

OCTOBER
19-23 NO SCHOOL  FALL BREAK

   St. Vincent de Paul Clothing Drive
Beginning on Friday and continuing
through October 3rd.  If you have items to
donate, please put your items in a plastic
bag and bring them to school.  We will
ask that you leave your items on the
portch by the School Office and we will
bring them into the school.  Please only
send items that are in good gently used
condition.

You can always contact me through 

Email or Seesaw

swarstler@stjohncatholic.com

COLORS

Next week we will continue 

talking about colors.  I have 

listed the color of the day 

below.  Please dress your child 

in that color for that day.  When

you are driving down the road or 

getting ready for bed etc., talk 

with your child about colors and 

ask them what color is this as 

you point to things.  Give them a

second to think and answer 

before you tell them. Show them 

the sky is blue,  the grass is 

green, etc.  This is how they 

learn and it let's them know you 

are interested in what they are 

learning at school as well.  

Great quality time.

   If you have a shirt that matches the
color please wear it on that day!  

Monday - Green
Tuesday – Green
Wednesday – Purple
Thursday – Orange
Friday – Orange


